Received 11/07/12 by email:-

Dear South Dublin County Council

The Irish Medical Organisation (IMO) held its Annual General Meeting (AGM) in Killarney, Co. Kerry from April 12th to 15th this year. I’d like to inform you that at that meeting the following general motion was carried. 

12/17 The IMO supports the initiative taken by ASH Ireland in calling for local authorities to ban smoking in children’s playgrounds and call on all local authorities to introduce bye-laws or whatever arrangements are necessary to ban smoking in such playgrounds.

If you have not done so already, the IMO requests that that you introduce a ban on smoking in children’s playgrounds and place it on the agenda of your next meeting. 

Kind regards

Vanessa Hetherington

Senior Policy Executive

Irish Medical Organisation
10 Fitzwilliam Place, Dublin 2

Tel: +353 1 676 72 73

Email: vhetherington@imo.ie

